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The  QUARTERDECK 

June 2015  
The Official Newsletter of the Port Moody Power & Sail Squadron  

Commanderõs Message 

Editor: Julie Ryder  

PMPSS Bridge Meetings are held 7pm 
every 3rd Tuesday of the month at 
Port Moody Secondary School ñ300 

Albert Street, Port Moody., Room 214  
All members welcome.  

Submit your stories, 
announcements, and 
photos to the Editor  

editor@portmoodypss.com 

AA  hoy. First of all, I would like to thank everyone for 

choosing me to be the 40th year Commander. 

Thanks  everyone who helped to put together the Change of 

Watch event  on May 2. What a great event that was! On 

May 9th, the Sail Past was a total success with sunny 

weather, great participants and outstanding effort with our 

Executive Officer,  Tony Gojevic setting up the circle raft up. 

Thank you all.  

I was very proud  to be the Commander of the Port Moody Power 

and Sail Squadron at the most recent Pacific Mainland District's Annual 

General Meeting on May 23rd.. We have received recognition of our  40th 

year from the Chief Commander Joe Gatfield at the AGM. I also accepted 

Julie Ryder's Pacific Mainland Commander's  citation,  for her outstanding 

contribution  and unconditional willingness to assist other squadrons  in the 

District. Congratulations Julie, you've made us all proud.   

On May 30th, we collected 480 expired flares on Flare Disposal Day. The 

oldest flare we collected was from 1966, wow! We also did a lot of courtesy 

vessel inspections and thanks to all the volunteers for assisting Lynn 

Meisl for this wonderful event down at Reed Point Marina. 

Thanks Lynn for organizing this. 

Steve Van Galen did a busy and 

productive day of re tagging and 

inspecting fire extinguishers. 

Thanks Steve.    

I would like to wish everyone a 

happy and safe boating season. See 

you out on the water.  

 

 

Weõre on the Web: 

www.portmoodypss.com  

PMD AGM 
May  23, 2015 

 

Sukru Yigit,  
Commander  

#ÈÉÅÆ #ÏÍÍÁÎÄÅÒ *ÏÅ 'ÁÔǢÅÌÄȟ 

#ÏÍÍÁÎÄÅÒ 3ÕËÒÕ 9ÉÇÉÔȟ 

 0ÁÓÔ $ÉÓÔÒÉÃÔ #ÏÍÍÁÎÄÅÒ 3ÈÉÒÌÅÙ 3ÈÅÁ 

http://www.cps-ecp.ca/portmoody/
http://www.cps-ecp.ca/public/public.asp?WCE=C=47|K=238552|RefreshT=238556|RefreshS=LeftNav|RefreshD=2385561
mailto:editor@portmoodypss.com
https://www.facebook.com/media/set/?set=a.10150268593317025.365570.696512024&ref=notif&notif_t=photo_album_reply#!/home.php?sk=group_207930547898&ap=1
http://www.portmoodypss.com
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O n April 16th, students of the spring class 

were congratulated at the Burrard Public 

House and welcomed into PMPSS and CPS -ECP by 

instructors, proctors, and bridge members 

including special guest Past District Commander 

Shirley Shea.  

Spring 2015 Graduating Students  

VHF Marine Radio Course  
A ll those who operate the 

VHF radio are required  
by law to have a  

 

Restricted Operator's 

Certificate (Maritime ) 

 

For Next Class  

Call Lynn Meisl  604 - 516 - 6072    

A Matter of Course  

Past Commander Jeanette Gordon, Past District Commander Shirley Shea, 
Membership Officer Jim Church. Students: Cathy Luder,  Tom & Dianne 
Kakanowski, George Geall, Melissa Forbister, &  Brian Morwood - Clark 

I   appreciated the opportunity to be the PMPSS 

Student Training Officer for the past year I 

have learned a lot and I have had the 

opportunity to work with a lot of great people.  

It was wonderful to meet the students and be 

part of putting on the Boating Essentials class.   

The two Boating Essentials Class have concluded 

for this term.  Both classes were very successful: of the 36 

students who wrote the exam 35 passed.  

I would like to thank all of the great instructors who taught 

the various course materials in Boating Essentials course.  

Every student that I spoke to really enjoyed the class and 

spoke very highly of the instructors.  I would also like to thank 

the proctors that come out every week to help the students; I 

know there is a big commitment of time for this role.  

We had two more successful On The Water Practical training 

sessions, thanks to Glenn Richmond for organizing the boats 

and captains.  Thanks also to Laurie Braaten for organizing all 

of the food and beverages for the cruise.  

I would like to recognize all of the captains and admirals for all 

the time, effort and resources that go into the day. Thanks to 

Steve Van Galen for starting the day for us each time.  The 

students learn so much on this day it is really a great thing to 

provide to the students.  

I also wish to acknowledge Lynn Meisl and Glen Anchor for all 

of the time and effort they put into running the VHF and 

Boating Basics classes.  

Thank -you to my fellow bridge members for your support.  

Finally I would like to express my sincere appreciation to Lynn 

Meisl and Glen Anchor for all of the help they have given me.  

They both provided me with so much advice, assistance and 

support during the past few months.  

 

Respectfully submitted,  

Lucille McCarthy  

Squadron Training Officer  

Check out the new  fall courses at www.boatingcourses.ca  

STO Year End Report  

¶ Randy Jensen 

¶ Arash Momeni  

¶ Kerry Deane -
Cloutier  
¶ Dennis Cloutier  

¶ Guiliano Burtini  

¶ Ryan Burtini  

¶ John McMillan  

¶ Amelia Trachsez  

¶ Lou Jose 

¶ Pat Dion  

¶ Sonya Kruger  

¶ Armindo Martins  

¶ David Morwood -
Clark  
¶ Antonio Gioventu  

¶ Joseph Tolzman  

¶ Suzana Kovacic  



Page 3 

Note to Canadian boaters going 

into U.S. waters:  

It is your responsibility as the master (skipper/owner) of 

a recreational vessel to obtain the latest information 

regarding entry in the US with a pleasure craft.  

The latest information can presently be found on the US 

Homeland Security Web site at:  

http://www.cbp.gov/travel/pleasure -boats-private -flyers  

Radio Station License  

A Radio Station License is not required for Canadian 

boaters in Canadian watersé however, you will need a 

Radio Station Licence if you plan to cruise into the 

US. This licence must include all radio -transmitting 

devices (including radar, etc.) on your vessel. Any person 

operating a VHF/DSC, MF or HF radio on your vessel 

must hold a Restricted Operatorõs Certificate (Maritime) 

whether in Canadian or U.S. waters  

United States Processing Fee  

If your vessel is 30ft or more, ensure that you 

have your US issued "Decal":  

Boats under 30 feet are not subject to processing fees. 

Boats 30 feet or more will need to pay an annual 

processing fee when entering or re -entering the U.S. 

which applies to U.S. and non -U.S. boats. I -68 and 

NEXUS pass holders are required to pay the fee as well.  

The processing fee is under $30 which can be paid at 

customs dock, over the phone or on -line. You can also 

order a sticker before you leave and return to the United 

States. Stickers are not available at customs locations 

but can be purchased on -line. Sticker / fee is good for one 

calendar year. Renewal notices for the next year are also 

mailed out.  

https://dtops.cbp.dhs.gov/  

Courtesy Flag | Host Country:  

Standard flag etiquette suggests a vessel should fly the 

US flag when entering US waters. The host or courtesy 

flag should be flown alone or separate from Canadian 

flag if displayed. Common placement is on the bow, mast 

or VHF/radio antenna.   

 https://www.ic.gc.ca/eic/s ite/smt -gst.nsf/eng/

sf08764.html  

The QUARTERDECK 

Notice to Mariners  

Note to Canadian boaters 

returning from U.S. waters:  

Consult the Canada Border Services Agency (CBSA) Web 

site for the latest entry procedures by Recreational Boat at:  

http://cbsa -asfc.gc.ca/travel -voyage/pb -pp -eng.html  

As master (owner/skipper) of the boat, it is your 

responsibility to report to the CBSA when you enter 

Canadian waters. While in most cases you will be required 

to report from 1) a Telephone Reporting Site -Marine 

(TRS/M), or 2) in specific circumstances you can report from 

the water.  

Reporting from a CBSA marine reporting site  

Go directly to a TRS/M and follow the instructions posted on 

location to contact the Telephone Reporting Centre (TRC) 

Toll free: 1 -888-226-7277 and request clearance to enter 

Canada. Only the master may leave the boat to place the 

call to the TRC. Everyone else must remain onboard until 

the CBSA gives authorization.  
 

Telephone Report Marine Sites (TRC/M):  
¶ Atlin  
¶ Bedwell Harbour  
¶ Campbell River Coast arina  
¶ Campbell River, Discovery Harbour Marina  
¶ Canadian Forces Sailing Association  
¶ Canoe Cove 
¶ Crescent Beach Marina  
¶ Delta Marina  
¶ False Creek Fisherman's Wharf  
¶ Harbour Green Dock (Coal Harbour Marina)  
¶ Lightering Dock  
¶ Nanaimo Boat Basin - E Dock 
¶ Oak Bay Marina  
¶ Osoyoos Starlite Marina  
¶ Port of Sidney  
¶ Prince Rupert Yacht Club  
¶ Prince Rupert -Fairview Govt. Dock  
¶ Raymur Point CBSA Boat Dock  
¶ Royal Vancouver Yacht Club Coal Harbour  
¶ Royal Vancouver Yacht Club Jericho Dock  
¶ Royal Victoria Yacht Club  
¶ Rushbrook Government Dock  
¶ Sidney RVYC Outstation  
¶ Telegraph Creek  
¶ Tsehum Harbour  
¶ Van Isle Marina  
¶ White Rock Government Dock  
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Looking Astern  

Snug Cove, Bowen Island Easter Cruise  

 

+ÉÍ %ÄÇÁÒȟ 3ÔÅÖÅ -Ã#ÏÁÃÈȟ 'ÒÁÃÅ "ÕÒÒÅÌÌȟ 9ÖÏÎÎÅ 

-Ã#ÏÁÃÈ Ǫ *ÕÌÉÅ 2ÙÄÅÒ 

-ÅÌÉÓÓÁ &ÏÒÂÉÓÔÅÒȟ 3ÈÅÒÉ 'ÉÒÁÒÄȟ +ÉÍ %ÄÇÁÒȟ "ÁÌÉÎÄÅÒ 

7ÅÓÔ Ǫ 3ÔÅÖÅ -Ã#ÏÁÃÈ 

*ÅÁÎÅÔÔÅ Ǫ 3ÔÅÖÅ #ÌÅÍÅÎÔÓȟ $ÁÖÅ "ÕÒÒÅÌÌ Ǫ *ÅÁÎÅÔÔÅ 

'ÏÒÄÏÎ 

"ÁÃËȡ 'ÅÒÁÒÄ 7ÅÓÔȢ &ÁÃÉÎÇȡ ,Á×ÒÅÎÃÅ 3ÃÈÍÉÄÔ 

$ÁÖÅ 2ÅÅÄȟ -ÁÖÒÉÃË "ÕÒÒÅÌÌ Ǫ 0ÁÕÌ #ÁÓÓ 

#ÏÏËÉÎÇ ÃÒÁÂÓȡ  'ÌÅÎÎ 2ÉÃÈÍÏÎÄ Ǫ $ÁÖÅ 

"ÕÒÒÅÌÌ 


